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Introduction 
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.282 authorizes the direct shipper permit and its privileges. 
 
Direct Shipper Permit 
 
• The OLCC Direct Shipper Permit fee is $100 per year. 
• To ship or deliver wine or cider from outside of Oregon directly to a resident of Oregon (direct to 

consumer).  A Direct Shipper Permit allows certain qualifying businesses in a U.S. state other than 
Oregon to ship and deliver wine and/or cider directly from that state to a resident of Oregon (direct to 
consumer). 

• To ship or deliver malt beverages (beer) from outside of Oregon directly to a resident of Oregon 
(direct to consumer).  A Direct Shipper Permit allows certain qualifying businesses in a U.S. state 
other than Oregon to ship and deliver malt beverages directly from that state to a resident of Oregon 
(direct to consumer) provided the other U.S. state allows Oregon licensees to deliver malt beverages 
directly to a resident of that state. 

• Here are the businesses in a U.S. state other than Oregon that are eligible for a Direct Shipper 
Permit: 
→ A person holding a license that authorizes the manufacture of malt beverages, wine, or cider. The 

person in the other state may deliver malt beverages only if that state allows Oregon licensees to 
deliver malt beverages directly to a resident of that state. 

→ A person holding a license that authorizes the sale of wine or cider produced only from grapes or 
other fruit grown under the control of the licensee. 

→ A person holding a license issued by another state within the United States that authorizes the 
sale of malt beverages, wine, or cider at retail for consumption off the licensed premises. The 
person in the other state may deliver malt beverages only if that state allows Oregon licensees to 
deliver malt beverages directly to a resident of that state 

• Must follow the delivery rules at OAR 845-006-0392 and 845-006-0396. 
• Must obtain an OLCC privilege tax bond. 
 
 
Some Links 
 
• Alcoholic liquor laws: ORS 471 
• Wine and cider delivery to consumer: OAR 845-006-0392 
• Malt beverage delivery to a consumer: OAR 845-006-0396 
• For general inquiries regarding OLCC privilege taxes: olcc.privilegetax@oregon.gov 
• For inquiries regarding OLCC privilege tax bond: olcc.bonds@oregon.gov 
• For inquiries regarding OLCC privilege tax online: olcc.privilegetaxonline@oregon.gov 
• For general liquor licensing questions: olcc.liquorlicenseapplication@oregon.gov 
• For liquor license renewal inquiries: olcc.renewals@oregon.gov 
• For liquor compliance or enforcement inquiries: alcohol@oregon.gov 
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